
From: Paula chaves
To: Lori Price
Subject: [EXTERNAL]
Date: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:49:59 AM

I am contesting resolution #2020-119. I strongly believe that changing the names of the roads in Jerusalem valley
that have been there since the 50s is not a solution. The burden is on the county to correct their mapping program for
cal fire and first responders. I am the property owner of 21108 Jerusalem grade. It’s has been brought to my
attention that my renter signed a form in favor of road name changes. As well as many other renters. I disagree with
this. I have been paying taxes for many years on this property. A renter should not be able to sign for a property
owner.
Paula Lynn price Chaves
21108 Jerusalem grade
Lower lake ca
707-331-3454
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